
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

PR#297-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Ministry of Health & Wellness Launches Official Website 
 
Belmopan, October 11, 2022. 1:00 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Health & Wellness (MoHW), through its Communications Unit 
and in collaboration with PAHO and other partners, announces the launch of 
the ministry’s official website, health.gov.bz.  
 
In keeping in line with Belize’s National Digital Agenda to transform 
government services through the integration of technology, the ministry has 
been working hard to develop a modern, interactive and user-friendly 
website.  
 
The website consolidates resources and information relevant to all MoHW 
departments, allowing Belizeans and visitors worldwide to easily access 
information and services at the ministry using any device. The ministry will 
continue to work on the website, ensuring that all users get the best 
experience.  
 
Ends 
 
For any questions, concerns or suggestions, contact: 
Mrs. Claudette Dakers-Norales 
Information Officer 
Communications Unit 
Ministry of Health & Wellness 
cnorales@health.gov.bz  
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